
 

Department of Integrative Biology 
MONROE LANDON MEMORIAL PRIZE 

 
Preference will be given to students from the counties of Norfolk or 
Haldimand as evidenced in letter of application.  Selection will be 
based on the student who has demonstrated the most active 
interest inf field biology and conservation of native flora.  Apply by 
May 15 to the College of Biological Science Awards Committee 
with a one-page letter of application, one letter of support and a 
resume that outlines volunteer and work experiences in field 

 biology and conservation of native flora. 
 
 Students registered in any program offered by the Department of 
 Integrative Biology who have completed between 14.5 and 17.5 
 credits with a minimum 75% cumulative average and who have 
 demonstrated an active interest in field biology and conservation of 
 native flora.  (revised January 31, 2013) 
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Year Name of Recipient 

2016 Mara McHaffie 

2015 Kaitlyn Brown 

2015 Stephen G. Van Drunen 

2013 Kenneth Thompson 

2012 David Lawless 

2011 Rachel Germain 

2010 Laura Trout 


